
 

 
 

Welcome to OU Children’s Physicians  
1200 N. Phillips Ave. Oklahoma City, OK 73104 

 
We welcome you and your family to our services at OU Children’s Physicians.   
Our physicians and staff are eager to make your experience here as pleasant and 
comfortable as possible.  We are always open for suggestions and welcome your input at 
any time. 
 
Please bring your child’s medical records (including lab, x-rays and growth charts) with 
you to the first visit.  This will help the specialist greatly in caring for your child.  If you 
need to cancel an appointment please call us 24 to 48 hrs in advance at (405) 271-2006 
(except in emergency situations).  We always have other children waiting for 
appointments with our physicians. 
 
If you have Commercial, HMO, or PPO insurance coverage for your child, you must bring 
your co-payments and insurance cards with you to each office visit.   Parents/Guardians 
of patients, without insurance coverage, need to be prepared to pay for their services at 
each visit unless special arrangements have been made in advance with our billing office. 
 
If your insurance coverage requires a referral before seeing a specialist at OU Children’s 
Physicians or before having a procedure at OU Children’s Hospital, please contact your 
primary care physician prior to your visit. 
 
Thank you for choosing one of our many physicians to take care of your child’s 
(Children’s) health care needs.   
 
Our Motto:  “It’s All for the Kids, All the Time” 
    
Sincerely, 
 
OU Children’s Physicians Staff 
 
 
 

 


